

Townhall Meeting with RSC Employees

A townhall meeting with RSC employees was held on 20 February 2023, which was attended by 80 employees of the Club, the President and HR Chairman were also present at the meeting.

The meeting was a good opportunity to talk with the employees about the Club's goal, key priorities, future plans, staff welfare programmes and updates. They were also reminded of the Club's vision, mission, the 7 employee core values and the reason for wearing 'Member First' badge while at work. Apart from that, about 13 employees were recognized and rewarded for their dedication towards the Club and constantly committed to the 'Member First' value while at work by being an example to others that members are our priority and providing them excellent and efficient service is our number one duty.



Free Health Screening for Employees

We organised free health screenings for Socso contributors on 15 February 2023 at the President Room, Main Club and participated by 32 employees. This programme was initiated to foster health awareness among our employees and early prevention (if any). Protecting our employees' health is important, and healthcare screenings can help identify health risks that might need to be addressed.

